
 

 

 

 

May 6, 2021 
 
Re: Request for Amended Order of Conditions at Cisco New Bedford 
 
 
Dear Conservation Committee, 
 
We are seeking to amend our order of conditions (SE049-0842) to permit us to install a seasonal 
(moveable) “lean-to” over the uncovered outdoor cooking area at Cisco New Bedford.  The lean-to is 
about 192 square feet, approximately 16 feet by 12 feet.  The purpose of the lean-to is to protect the 
food from the birds, as required by the Board of Health, and provide general protection from rain and 
sun.  The lean-to has a slanted corrugated roof supported by 8 removeable columns secured into 
footings.  The structure will be made from pressure treated wood. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephen Silverstein 
Owner/Member 
Cisco New Bedford, LLC 
Dba/Cisco Kitchen & Bar 
1482R East Rodney French Blvd. 
New Bedford, MA  02744 
508-328-9859 
steve@servedwellhospitality.com 
 

 


